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We are getting new signs to replace the existing signs on the sports field, and would like some pictures to go around the edge. Ideas include wildlife, trees and plants and / or activities the field is used for, such as football, cricket and rounders. We are keen for any children or adults to submit pictures for consideration to reflect the wide age range of people using the field. Unfortunately we may not be able to include them all, as it depends on how many we receive and the variety. The signs will probably be A2 size, but with the majority of the signs taken up with a slightly updated version of the current 'rules', so illustrations need not be very big (although could be reduced to fit).
We would also like some 'Please pick up after your dog' posters from children, and we plan to have permanent signs made out of some (again we cannot guarantee we can use them all) to put on the new fence posts around the perimeter and possibly on some fences (with the owner's permission). Children are welcome to use their own wording. These will probably be printed as A5 or A4 size signs.
Please could all pictures / posters be on plain white backgrounds, and be completed by Monday 23rd September 2019, and brought to 16 or 23 Kirkwood Drive. Please feel free to post through the letter box (but please don't squash / crease the pictures!) or knock on the door. Please could you put the artists name on the back and contact details, so we can let you know if we are able to use your pictures?
Many thanks
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